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3rd February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Jumpers for Jimmy: Friday 14th February 2025 
 
The charity “Jumpers for Jimmy” was launched by Mr and Mrs Mizen, the parents of Jimmy Mizen, who was 
tragically murdered in a knife attack. Mr Mizen visited the school last academic year and spoke to various year 
groups about their son and the charity he has set up. All students and staff who witnessed her talks were deeply 
moved by her message of forgiveness. You can find out more about their work at:  https://mizenfoundation.org/ 
 
On Friday 14 February 2025,b students in Year 7 will be invited to wear a jumper of their choosing to school to 
help support the “Jumpers for Jimmy” charity. They will still be expected to wear their school shirt, trousers or 
skirt. No blazer or tie will be required on that day. 
 
To support the Jumpers for Jimmy, the cost is £1.00. This payment should be made via ParentPay in the usual way. 
 
To ensure that the day runs smoothly and that there are no misunderstandings, here are the guidelines for the 
style of jumper and jeans which are acceptable: 
 

Acceptable Unacceptable 

Jumper Hoodies of any kind 

Sweatshirt Offensive logos or slogans 

 Make up and/or jewellery  

 
Students who wear hoodies to school will have them confiscated. If students do not wish to take part, they should 
wear their full school uniform including tie and blazer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Ms Loizou 
Head of Year 7 
​  
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